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Research Analysis 

 

The Committee Substitute to HB 2383 creates the "Shelby Johnson and Logan Deardorff Act of 

2020". The measure allows the Department of Public Safety to require a person to submit to an 

examination to determine the person's fitness to operate a motor vehicle if the Department has 

good cause to believe that a person is medically unfit to receive or retain their driver license. 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The committee substitute to the measure would enact the Shelby Johnson and Logan Deardorff 

Act. The measure would allow the Department of Public Safety, when it has good cause, to 

require an individual to submit to a medical examination to determine if they are medically able 

to have a driver license. 

 

Upon review, no direct fiscal impact is anticipated from passage of the measure. The Department 

already has procedures in place to prescribe medical examinations for driver license privileges. 

Since any additional duties contemplated by the measure are an expansion of existing programs, 

House Fiscal Staff does not anticipate a need for additional appropriations to enforce the 

provisions of the measure. 

 

Prepared By: Clayton Mayfield 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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